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Memorandum 

To:   Parks and Recreation Committee  

From: Dean Gazza, Director, Parks, Recreation & Facilities Management Department 

Date:   December 7, 2020 

Re:   Action Item: Approve Trails Master Plan Amendment – JJ North 

The City adopted the Trails Master Plan in January of 2017. Since this adoption, the 

Departments of Public Works, Community and Economic Development, and Parks, 

Recreation and Facilities Management have been working with developers on future land 

development plans.  

Proposed are future trails to be built in the northeast area of the City as developers move 

forward with plans for development. Highlighted in yellow, are the newly proposed trails 

that are not currently shown on the Trails Master Plan.  

The Parks, Recreation, and Facilities Management Department is requesting approval of 

the Trails Master Plan amendment as presented. 

Please feel free to contact me at (920) 832-5572 or dean.gazza@appleton.org if you need 

 additional information or have questions. 

 

 


